Public urged to report flooding

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

Members of the public are advised to report any street flooding that
comes to their notice to the Drainage Services Department by calling the 24-
hour drainage hotline on 2300 1110.

Transcript of remarks by STH

Following is the transcript of remarks by the Secretary for Transport
and Housing, Mr Frank Chan Fan, at a media session after attending radio
programmes today (July 2):

Reporter: Mr Chan, why do you think it may be a good idea to split the
Housing and Transport Bureau?

Secretary for Transport and Housing: The portfolio of the Transport and
Housing Bureau is, indeed, quite wide and things are happening everyday and
now and then. If we are going to enable the team to function more effectively
and to take actions to address all the arising needs and concern, there is an
advantage to split into two. As you can see from what has happened in the
past years, our colleagues within the Transport and Housing Bureau are
working really hard to cope with the daily happenings. But in terms of policy
formulation and implementation, it is important that we do have time to
review and to think what we are going to go ahead. If we are given more
latitude with more divided (split) responsibility, then we would be able to
enable the housing and transport activities to be handled more effectively.

(Please also refer to the Chinese portion of the transcript.)

Red flags hoisted at Silverstrand
Beach

Attention TV/radio announcers:
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Please broadcast the following as soon as possible:
Here is an item of interest to swimmers.

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (July 2)
that due to inclement weather, red flag has been hoisted at Silverstrand
Beach. Beach-goers are advised not to swim at the beach.

Red flags hoisted at Clear Water Bay
First Beach and Clear Water Bay Second
Beach

Attention TV/radio announcers:
Please broadcast the following as soon as possible:
Here is an item of interest to swimmers.

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (July 2)
that due to inclement weather, red flags have been hoisted at Clear Water Bay
First Beach and Clear Water Bay Second Beach in Sai Kung District. Beach-
goers are advised not to swim at these beaches.

Red flags hoisted at Pui 0 Beach

Attention TV/radio announcers:
Please broadcast the following as soon as possible:
Here is an item of interest to swimmers.

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (July 2)
that due to big waves, red flag has been hoisted at Pui 0 Beach in Islands
District. Beach-goers are advised not to swim at the beach.
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